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May 1, 2018 
 
Mr. Vince Bertoni, Director of Planning 
Department of City Planning 
City Hall, Room 525 
 
 
SUBJECT: REPORTS REQUESTED BY THE HOUSING COMMITTEE 
 
On April 25, 2018, the Housing Committee considered Council File No. 14-1635-S2, 
relative to amending the Los Angeles Municipal Code and the Los Angeles 
Administrative Code to impose regulations permitting the sharing of primary residences. 
 
Although the Housing Committee approved the Planning and Land Use Management 
Committee report, the Housing Committee requested for the Department of City 
Planning with the assistance of the City Attorney to draft a stand-alone ordinance that 
would authorize and regulate vacation rentals. 
 
The Housing Committee in one of its regular meetings will schedule this matter for 
consideration.  In preparation for the meeting, please submit and address your report to 
the Honorable City Council, c/o the City Clerk. 
 
Should you have any questions, or if I can provide any additional information, please 
contact me at (213) 978-1076, or by e-mail at Adam.Lid@lacity.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Adam Lid          
Legislative Assistant 
Housing Committee 
 
Cc: Councilmember Gil Cedillo, attn.: Eduardo Soriano-Hewitt 
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HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 
CITY CLERK 

___ 
 

SHANNON D. HOPPES 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

 
 

When making inquiries relative to 
this matter, please refer to the 
Council File No.14-1635-S2 

 

OFFICE OF THE 
CITY CLERK 

 
Council and Public Services Division 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

General Information - (213) 978-1133 
FAX: (213) 978-1040 

___ 
 

PATRICE Y. LATTIMORE 
ACTING DIVISION MANAGER 
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ERIC GARCETTI 
MAYOR 
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